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It’s beginning to look a bit like Christmas…
As we head towards the end of the Autumn term we are still working very hard with our learning and also getting 
ready to share Christmas within our school community. In this edition of the newsletter you will find out about what 
is happening and when. It’s important that we all know what is going on so that we can contribute, be ready and 
have fun together.

Date What is happening and what you need to know 
Thursday 12 
December 
School closure

• The General Election: a chance for everyone over the age of 18 to exercise their 
democratic right to vote.

• Woolmore will be a polling station so we are closed to pupils

Friday 13 Dec • Christmas Jumper Day: enjoy wearing your favourite jumper – spots, stripes, sequins, 
anything goes!

• Christmas lunch for pupils and staff

Tuesday 17 Dec
@ 2.30

• Christmas Assembly: Y2 classes (Juniper, Magnolia and Maple)
• Tickets are available for Y2 parents from the school office

Wednesday 18 Dec 
@ 10.00

• Christmas Assembly with violins and the Woolmore choir: Y3 (Mulberry, Oak and Olive) 
and Y5 (Sequoia and Willow)

• Tickets are available for Y3 & Y5 parents from the school office

Wednesday 18 Dec 
@ 2.30

• Christmas Assembly: Reception (Lemon, Lime and Orange)
• Tickets are available for Reception parents from the school office

Thursday 19 Dec • Drama club will be performing their version of ‘A Christmas Carol’ by Charles Dickens 
• Christmas parties in the afternoon

• Please bring a small amount of food to share: samosas, pakoras, cakes, biscuits and 
fruit are welcomed. Please don’t send in any drinks.

• If your child has an allergy please send in appropriate party food and see your 
child’s teacher

Friday 20 Dec • Last day of term
• We finish at 1.30pm. Happy holidays!

Tuesday 7 January 
2020

• The first day of the spring term. Happy New Year!

Helping others at Christmas: Our Reverse Advent Calendar
Once again we are asking our families to help us gather food for a local food bank. In this way
we can help to make a difference to families at Christmas. Thank you for helping us to help others.

Fruit squash  tinned foods  shampoo  sugar  rice  pasta  jam  peanut butter
Please see further details on the letter that came home this week and on the noticeboards.


